
Dallas, TX – H+K International (www.foodlockers.com and www.hki.com) is proud 
to announce its food locker collaboration with Sandusky, OH non-profit OHgo 
(www.ohgoreach.org). 
 
In 2021, OHgo had a vision of what would eventually become the Be Well Box.  
H+K worked with OHgo on design, then called on its 50 years of experience 
engineering and manufacturing stainless steel kitchen equipment for restaurants, 
to turn OHgo’s dream into reality.   
 
In October, 2022 OHgo launched its first Be Well Box, refrigerated food locker 
system with plans for more to follow. 
 

 
 
The Be Well Box food lockers installed at Family Health Services in Sandusky 
distribute healthy, dietician-approved food supplies to the local underserved 
population.  An eligible Family Health Services patient can receive a referral, 
during an appointment from either a participating primary care provider or 
registered dietician to gain access to a locker.  They receive a unique code which 
can be entered at the locker to retrieve their supplies.   
 

http://www.foodlockers.com/
http://www.hki.com/
http://www.ohgoreach.org/


Food Lockers continue to gain popularity in restaurants, schools, sports venues 
and airports, and H+K can help you bring them to your business. 
 
H+K International is a leading supplier of stainless steel kitchen equipment to the 
food service industry. We provide total restaurant solutions, incorporating 
manufacturing, logistics, after sales service and project management with over 
1,850 employees world-wide with operations in the United States, United 
Kingdom, Australia, Canada, China, Indonesia, Ireland, Japan, Mainland Europe, 
Mexico, Middle East, New Zealand & South Africa. 
 
For more information about food lockers, contact H+K International 
(anthony.short@hki.com) 
 
For more information about OHgo’s Be Well Box program, contact Christine 
Boesch (christine@ohgoreach.org)  
 
 
 
 

mailto:anthony.short@hki.com
mailto:christine@ohgoreach.org

